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	Comments


On March 14, 2022, the Credit WG reviewed Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 1112.  The Credit WG proposed the $30M limit as a compromise between the existing policy and ERCOT’s proposal of eliminating unsecured credit.  Credit WG can support retaining the existing credit limit or a reduction to $30M.  Based on information reviewed to date, Credit WG has not seen evidence of a material improvement in credit risk due to the reduction or elimination of unsecured credit.
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